Eagle Lake Township
Election Reminder

As discussed at the 2024 Annual Eagle
Lake Township Meeting, all absentee
voting for the March 2025 township
election will take place by mail only.

An eligible resident of Eagle Lake
Township may request an absentee
ballot by contracting the township clerk
between February 1st through 20th. If an

absentee is requested during the
absentee request window, clerk will mail
ballot to resident and resident will
return ballot prior to election day in
order for ballot to be counted.

Regular in person voting will still be
available at the town hall on election
day (3/11/25). More election day
information to follow at a later date.

R. Anderson, Clerk
Eagle Lake Township
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